
James M Haag, Jr.
Public Works
Wed. Feb. 14, 2018

Consider for approval awarding the bid for the 2018 Painted Pavement Marking Project to 
Straight-Line Striping Inc. in the amount of $42,962.60.

Commissioners approved a Solicitation for the 2018 Painted Pavement Marking Project at 
their regular meeting on January 17, 2018.  The bids were opened on February 6, 2018 in 
the office of the County Clerk.  The bid from Straight-Line Striping Inc. was the lowest 
responsible bid received. 

Consider for approval awarding the bid for the 2018 Painted Pavement Marking Project to 
Straight-Line Striping Inc. in the amount of $42,962.60. An affirmative motion in support of 
this item would read as follows, "I make a motion to award the bid for the 2018 Painted 
Pavement Marking Project to Straight-Line Striping Inc. for the amount of $42,962.60."
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